
Hi All, 

I cannot believe that we are almost at the end of our first summer term! 

Before we know it, the summer holidays will be here!  

It has been a very strange nearly 2 years of covid and restrictions but hopefully 

the end of restrictions is not too far away, and we can get back to arranging 

some fundraising and some fun exciting things for the children to enjoy.  

We are starting to get the ball rolling in organising something ready for the 

children to celebrate the end of the school year in the past we have done a 

school disco in the hall but with thing they way they are that might not be 

possible so will need to have a think and will start looking at dates for autumn 

quiz and Christmas fayre soon too (fingers crossed!!)   

All and any ideas for end of school treat for all the children please drop me a 

message, email or catch me at the school gate, as I totally think the children 

deserve something fun this year. Same with any fundraising ideas we have a 

couple of annual things but always open to new fun suggestions. 

We are also on the hunt of new volunteers! We have a few families sadly leave 

the school so now are in desperate need for new helpers with new ideas.  

Due to covid restrictions, the Friends never had an AGM last year so before the 

summer holiday we are planning on holding one (will let you all know dates, 

time, venue soon) we would also like to hold a general meeting after half term 

on the playing field after school (weather permitting) would be great if we had 

some old and new faces come and join us. 

Hope you all have a great half term, the sun stays shining, and you all stay safe! 

Love from  

Laura and the Friends. 

Mobile – 07789914192 Email – ljpatrick2019@outlook.com  

Friends of Castle Acre 

Primary. 
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